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Attention Obstetricians and Gynecologists  

Sterilization Consent Form update 

 

The Office of Population Affairs (OPA) has updated and published a new Sterilization Consent form 
(HHS 687), with an expiration date of 4/30/2022. This new form is effective immediately. Any 
previous forms must have had a valid expiration date at the time of signature in order to be 
accepted by DXC Technology.  

Providers can access the most current Sterilization Consent form at www.lamedicaid.com, under 
the Forms/Files/Surveys/User Manuals tab, or by visiting the U.S. Department of Health and Human 
Services (HHS) website at https://www.hhs.gov/opa/sites/default/files/consent-for-sterilization-
english-updated.pdf. 

Questions regarding this message and fee for service claims should be directed to DXC Technology 
Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. Questions regarding managed care claims 
should be directed to the appropriate managed care organization.  
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